

BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY

of the SUPREME COURT OF TENNESSEE

1101 KERMIT DRIVE, SUITE 730
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37217
TELEPHONE: (615) 361-7500
(800) 486-5714
FAX: (615) 367-2480
E-MAIL: ethics@tbpr.org
Website: www.tbpr.org

RELEASE OF INFORMATION
RICHARD "RICK" H. BATSON, II, BPR #11794
CONTACT: LAURA L. CHASTAIN
BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY
615-361-7500

July 20, 2007

NASHVILLE LAWYER CENSURED

Richard "Rick" H. Batson, II, a Nashville lawyer, has been publicly censured by the Board of Professional Responsibility on July 19, 2007 for failing to adequately communicate with his client and Disciplinary Counsel and failing to advise his client he had been suspended from the practice of law by the Tennessee Supreme Court. The Board found Batson violated Rules 1.4 and 8.4(a)(d)(g) of the Tennessee Rules of Professional Conduct.

Batson 29567-5 rel.doc

PLEASE NOTE

YOU MAY SUBSCRIBE TO RECEIVE INFORMATIONAL RELEASES, FORMAL ETHICS OPINIONS, NEWSLETTERS AND ANNUAL REPORTS ELECTRONICALLY BY SIGNING IN AT THE BOARD'S WEBSITE

www.tbpr.org/Subscriptions